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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

HISTORICAL COMMISSION MEETING 
January 9, 2020   

 
The East Goshen Township Historical Commission held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Thursday January 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building.  Members in attendance 
are indicated in bold:  
Ted Roberts, Chairman 
Mary Urbine, Vice Chairman 
Kelly Bidegary,  
Ed Lendrat,   
Charles Proctor 
Others Present:  Mark Gordon, Township Zoning Officer, and John Hertzog, Township 
Supervisor 
 
Call to Order – Mark called the meeting to order.   
 
Pledge of Allegiance – John led the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
Minutes 
Since there was not a quorum, the minutes of the December 12, 2019 meeting will be 
approved at the next meeting. 
 
Old Business 
1.  Ornament – Kelly mentioned that she sold some ornaments at the Santa event Jason Lang 
had at the township building when they had to cancel the tree lighting due to weather.  
Chuck commented that marketing of the ornaments should start earlier and be more 
intense.  John suggested putting some color on it. 
 
New Business 
1. Mark mentioned that Ted is working on the 2019 achievements and 2020 goals for the 
ABC meeting on Tuesday January 28 at 6:00 pm.  Chuck reviewed the 2019 goals.  
2.  Battle of the Clouds – This was discussed as an event for 2020.  
3.  National Trust for Historic Preservation – the annual dues of $60.00 will be sent. 
 
Liasion Reports 
BOS – John Hertzog and Michelle Truitt were sworn in as new Supervisors.  Marty Shane is 
the Chairman and David Shuey is the Vice Chairman. 
Planning Commission – Mark reported that Ernie Harkness is the Chairman and John Stipe 
is the Vice Chairman. 
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, February 13, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 


